
NOTES REGARDING IHO AUDITIONS

1.Please read the Audition Information(Revised) thoroughly before using any of the audition 
materials.

2. Please refer to the AMIS web site, the section on Auditions, and the section on Junior Honor 
Orchestra and Senior Honor Orchestra before preparing auditions.  Information updates and 
changes will be posted there.

3.  Refer to the AMIS web site for due dates for the auditions.

4.  Find your school’s listing under School Numbers to be Used for Auditions.
That is the number you must put on all audition materials. If your school is not listed, e-mail 
AMIS headquarters to receive your school’s number.

5.  Students are each to announce “ I am violin number 1” (or the appropriate instrument and 
audition number) at the beginning of their audition.  They must never announce their school or 
their name.  The number they say is the order in which their audition appears on the CD.  It 
must also match the online form that was submitted.  This helps us to be sure we are hearing the 
auditionee we think we are hearing.  The second student on the CD would say”I am violin 
number 2”  and so on.

6.  Remember that all the auditionees on a particular instrument in that orchestra must be on one 
CD.  (JHO will have 4 CDs if you are auditioning students for all instruments) and so forth.

7.  When you submit your online audition forms you will receive a copy of what you have sent.  
If you do not receive this “receipt” it means that your form did not reach AMIS, OR IT CAN 
MEAN YOUR SCHOOL IS BLOCKING THE FORM.  You must have a copy of the form to 
submit with your CD’s so you will need to work with your IT department to make sure your 
copy of the form is not being blocked.

AMIS Web Site:  www.amis-online.org

Email for AMIS Headquarters:  amis@bassetts.demon.co.uk


